

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ Tel: 01482 648604 Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear student

We wrote to you in January regarding the year 11 Prom date and also the Yearbook. Tickets for the Prom and the Yearbook will be available on ParentPay for you to purchase very shortly.

Prom tickets are priced at £18 Yearbooks are priced at £10

Yearbook purchases will need to be made by 27 May, however, they will not be ready to collect from the school reception until September in order that we can include prom and results day photography.

As part of the yearbook preparations we have arranged for a photographer to be in school on Wednesday 27 April 2022 to take a headshot of each year 11 student. A whole year group photograph will be taken later in the year. These images will be displayed in school and the year book.

You may have already given your permission for your image to be included in the yearbook from the link in January's letter, but if not here is the link again <u>here</u>. We require your consent no later than Tuesday 26 April 3pm. If we do not have your consent you will not be included in the photographs.

You can withdraw your consent at any time by contacting the Data Protection Officer (DPO), via email at dpo@consortiumtrust.co.uk or by contacting the school office.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely



















